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DISPATCH 911 FEES – TOWN OF HERTFORD

Chairman Nelson presented how the County has responded to the payment of the Dispatch
911 Fees after a meeting that was held with Mayor Yates of Winfall, Mayor Reid of Hertford, Hertford
Town Manager Hurdle, County Manager Heath, and himself. The County is awaiting a response
from the Towns.

WELLNESS CENTER

The Wellness Center in Perquimans County was discussed earlier in the meeting under the
Review of Last Retreat.

TOURISM DEVELOPMENT BOARD

Commissioner Lennon brought up the current makeup of the Tourism Development Board and
recommends that the Board revisit this because they are having a difficult time finding members to
serve on this Board.

ADJOURNMENT
There being no further comments or business to discuss, the Mini Retreat was adjourned at 5:00

p.m.

Wallace E. Nelson, Chairman

Clerk to the Board

* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * *
WORK SESSION

February 18, 2019

7:00 p.m.

Due to a lack of business to discuss, the Perquimans County Board of Commissioners Work
Session on February 18, 2019 was cancelled.

* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * *


